HarrYy LEoNARD. INc.
ROSWELL. NEW MEXICO

September 13, 1933

Mr. J. D. Bunter,
State 0il & Gas Inspector,
Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Hunter:

I am in receipt of blank applica-
tions for drilling new wells and also per-
mits signed by you for two new locations,
for which I wish to thank you.

Kindly correct your copy of the
location in Section 22 to read "2310!' from
the North line and 2310' East of the West
line." '

Yours very

HL:BM Harry Le



